FFWPU USA: How You Can Help the Movement Share on Social Media

Demian Dunkley June 11, 2025



The Newsletter

June 11, 2025

Hello family. Tip for sharing on social media. Blessing webinar. Middle School program in Korea.

News

How Can You Help the Movement? Share on Social Media!

Wondering what you can do practically to support the movement? Share Family Fed USA's posts on your social media. For every negative impression online, it takes 80 positive impressions to counter it! So every voice, every post counts.

But how can we be most effective? Remember the PEACE Rule:



Blessing Webinar Tomorrow: Wisdom from the Canadian Blessing Team



Middle Schooler? Study in Korea!

The <u>General Orientation Program (GOP)</u> has a decades-long legacy of offering an immersive experience to Blessed Children ages 12 to 15 in Korean culture, Unificationist teachings, and Blessed culture. The tuition includes room and board in Korea. Applications are being accepted through August 25. Email your application to <u>gopsunhak@gmail.com</u>. Click on the buttons below for more information and to download the application form.



application form

cost breakdown

brochure (English & Japanese)

Follow Us











Did a friend forward this to you? <u>Subscribe</u> to The Newsletter.